
Tuesday 15th June 

Dear Children of Oswald Road, 

OSWALD ROAD COOKBOOK UPDATE 

We would firstly like to thank you for all your lovely front cover designs. We really enjoyed 
reviewing them all.  

As a follow up, we’d love it if you could now send in some of your favourite recipes. We are 
looking for recipes that promote healthy eating in our school and the community, but we would 
also like some treat recipes too. A balanced diet does mean that we can have a cheeky, sweet 
treat alongside our healthy food. 

Each year group will have a box to put these in.  Please can you bring them into school by 
Monday 28th June.  This will allow us time to pull together our recipe book so it’s ready for 
the Summer Holidays for you and your families to enjoy.  

We haven’t announced the winner of the front cover just yet as it’s top secret until the book is 
ready.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Trundle and Mrs Skeritt 

Teaching Assistants


